
2/2/2024

Michelle Jones
Department of Public Instruction
125 South Webster Street
PO Box 7841
Madison, WI 53707

Dear Ms. Jones:

This letter is to correct the School District of Richmond’s October 1 IDEA MOE Compliance Report
Child Count Data.

DPI’s WISEdash snapshot shows a count of 40 students on the October 1 Child Count for the 2023-2024
school year. The correct WISEdash October 1 Child Count number should be 43.

Thank you for your assistance on this matter.

Jeanne Siegenthaler

District Administrator


